

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831
holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk



www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\holt administration\events\friends guiz night email 22nd march 2019.doc

6<sup>th</sup> February 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

## Re: All years - Friends of The Holt School Quiz Night

Please come along and support the Friends of The Holt School at our Quiz Night on **Friday 22nd March** - details attached. Tickets cost just £10 per head and include supper.

It's always a fun evening with the chance to test your knowledge against other teams including the Senior Leadership Team of the school!

We will have a cash bar and dinner will be provided but please feel free to bring your own snacks.

Please see the attached flyer and let me know if I can reserve some tickets or a table (for up to 8 people) for you? Just fill out and return the reply slip together with your cheque payable to The Holt PTA or pay online via Wisepay. Tables are limited so please book early to guarantee your place - Last year the event sold out quickly.

The evening will also be the culmination of our Great Holt PTA Auction this year. You will no doubt be aware of the current pressures on school finances and we are still looking for more auction lots. If you or a company you work for are able to donate a suitable prize, please get in contact by either email or phone?

We would also love to hear from any parent able to support any of our fundraising events with 'matched funding' through their employment.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Janet Perry

School Business Manager